
From: Karen Landry
To: CouncilAgenda
Subject: FW: Our thanks and appreciation!
Date: Monday, August 23, 2021 1:35:55 PM
Attachments: Outlook-o3cpnzhq.png

 
 
Thanks,
Karen Landry
 

From: Sandy Brown <sbrown@orangeville.ca> 
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2021 12:25 PM
To: Karen Landry <klandry@orangeville.ca>
Cc: Andrea Shaw <ashaw@orangeville.ca>
Subject: Fwd: Our thanks and appreciation!
 
Karen
 
Could we please add this letter to our correspondence to be received at our next Council meeting
 
All the best
 
Sandy
 
 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Peter Ross <marketing@orangevillebluesandjazz.ca>
Date: August 23, 2021 at 12:22:35 PM EDT
To: Sandy Brown <sbrown@orangeville.ca>
Cc: Josh Leitch <president@orangevillebluesandjazz.ca>, Board of Directors
<directors@orangevillebluesandjazz.ca>
Subject: Our thanks and appreciation!

﻿
Hello Sandy:
 
On behalf of the Festival, I would like to extend our thanks to you and the
Members of Council for providing the Orangeville Blues and Jazz Festival with the
opportunity and funding to participate in the opening weekend of the Town of
Orangeville Summer Series.  
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The two Festival concerts were very well received and enjoyed by the attendees. 
The opportunity to work with the Town on this successful project has helped to
provide further impetus for the return of the Orangeville Blues and Jazz Festival in
the Spring of 2022!
 
We would also like to note our thanks and appreciation to Sharon Doherty and
her team for producing a very successful event. They were a pleasure to work and
extremely well organized.
 
Best regards - Peter.
 
Peter Ross | Director of Development & Marketing
peter@orangevillebluesandjazz.ca 
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